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From: Jenny Hughes <jenny2ndtorpointscouts@gmail.com>
Sent: 08 August 2025 14:06
To: Milly Southworth
Subject: Scouts bonfire event

Dear Milly

Could we please ask 1f the Ops Team could support the scout group with the set up & takedown for the
Bonfire Event on Saturday 8th November.

Any assistance would be greatly appreciated.

Also could we please borrow the portable defib, gazebo, signage, rails efc and the new PA and generator
if possible.

Many thanks

Jenny Hughes
2nd Torpoint Scouts



